

P.O. Box 5035 300 Dufferin Avenue London, ON N6A 4L9

October 18, 2017

Chair and Members Community Safety and Crime Prevention Advisory Committee

I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on October 17, 2017 resolved:

That the following individuals BE APPOINTED as Alternate Voting Members to the Community Safety and Crime Prevention Advisory Committee for the term ending February 28, 2019:

- Robin Harvey representing Thames Valley Council of Home & School Associations
- Ruth Tisdale representing Thames Valley District School Board (12/27/CSC)

C. Saunders City Clerk /hw

cc: R. Harvey

R. Tisdale

www.london.ca